Bradworthy CP School
Monday 31st October 2005

Dear Parents,

I hope you all had a good time last week. It only seems like a few days ago that we came back from the summer holidays and here we are with only six or seven weeks until the Christmas play.

As usual we’ve got plenty of things ahead of us and I’m sure we’ll have another busy half term.

PTA

The minutes of our last PTA meeting are included with this letter and I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the date and time of our next meeting.

We will be meeting in The Bradworthy Inn at 7.30pm on Tuesday 8th November.
This meeting is very important so please try to come along.

After two years of hard work our PTA committee stood down at our last meeting and they need to be replaced. At the risk of sounding a bit melodramatic I would like to point out that the PTA cannot operate without a committee, and given the excellent work that they have always done in the past it would be terrible if they were unable to continue this year.

We all hope that this won’t happen.  
Parent’s Evenings

Your child / children should have brought an appointment home with them this evening.

If you would still like an appointment and haven’t yet asked for one please get in touch.

Playground Opening

As you know we will be officially opening our school playgrounds tomorrow at the end of a long period of development and a lot of hard work by a great number of people.

I know that a lot of parents are intending to come in and we are looking forward to seeing you.

The weather forecast for the coming week is quite unsettled next week, but hopefully it will be dry on Tuesday. We intend to go ahead regardless but if it is very wet this will obviously have an effect on what we do outside/

With this in mind we have decided to invite parents in early and give them the opportunity to mix with the children as they work in class. I’m sure you will find it very interesting to see what they are getting up to in school and I hope you will take the opportunity to take part in this open morning.

We hope to be able to stick to the following timetable tomorrow :

11.00 – 12.15
Open morning 
( come and see what the children are doing in their classes )

12.15 – 1.00
Buffet Lunch
( your chance to enjoy the same excellent food that the children get





  every day )

1.00 – 1.15
Opening 
( a very short speech ( I promise !!! ) and a couple of songs from the 





  children on the playground stage )

1.15 – 2.00
Sports 

( the children will be taking part in an inter-house sports competition )

We are all looking forward to having a lovely time.

I’m sure the children will have reminded you that tomorrow is a non-uniform day. If the children are wearing their own clothes please make sure that they bring in 50p each.

The money will be donated to charity.

Remembrance

As usual we will be selling poppies in school and I hope that all of the children will be able to bring some money in to school so that they can buy one.

There is no set price for a poppy but I would have though 20p would be an acceptable minimum contribution.

I think that it is important that children understand the huge sacrifices that so many people have given to protect our way of life in the past and I hope that you will encourage them to buy a poppy in recognition of this.

Yours sincerely

Richard Stephenson ( Headteacher Bradworthy CP School )
